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Interview of CEO

AoF 3rd Anniversary Video

The Hong Kong Academy of Finance (AoF) celebrates its 3rd anniversary in June 2022.  
On this occasion, we interviewed Mr KC Kwok, CEO of the AoF. In the interview, Mr 
Kwok highlights some key developments of the AoF in the past 3 years.



Financial Leaders Programme

Distinguished Speakers Series



HKIMR x AoF Expert Speakers Series



HKIMR Research

Collaborative Event



Upcoming Events 

Distinguished Speakers Series
Lord Mervyn King
Former Governor, Bank of England

HKIMR-ADB-BIS Workshop on 
"Monetary Policy Spillovers"

26
Jul

25
Aug
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